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From: marianne jacobs-lim 

Sent: 16 May 2024 12:43

To:

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: OBJECTION: 2024/0456/A - 127-128 High Holborn

Attachments: Camden Planning App 2024:0456:P Screen Shot 2024-05-16  .png

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

OBJECTION: 2024/0456/A - 127-128 High Holborn 

 

Dear Planning & Bethany, 

 

 

The BCAAC objects to the above planning application for the installation of externally lit signs to the front 

elevation, illuminated menu, 4 internally illuminated signs & etc. There are no documents attached to this 

application that gives any detail on the outlook of this proposal. Moreover it is put on 'Fast Track', 

supposedly issued on April 25th yet determined on April 23rd. This is unacceptable procedure in our 

Conservation Area.  

For your information I attach a screen shot of the application on the Camden portal which also includes 

various spelling errors.   

 

   

 


